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April 7, 2021 
 
Motherboard, VICE 
Attn: Caroline Haskins 
79795-78342303@requests.muckrock.com  
 
 RE:  Request for update on August 30, 2019 
  Public records request “Ring partnership” 
 
Dear Ms. Haskins, 
 
You had previously requested materials related to the City of Beaverton’s relationship with 
Ring. On September 13th, 2019, the City explained the scope of your request and requested 
payment of $1,165.75 in order to review and process your request. Please refer to the previous 
correspondence for full details. The City did not receive any further correspondence on this 
matter until your request for an update today, April 7th, 2021. 
 
As required by Oregon law (ORS 192.329(3)(b)), this request was closed 60 days after a request 
for payment was issued. 
 
If you still wish to request these records, please submit a new request. In order to limit your 
potential costs, you may wish to limit the time frame you wish the City to search for responsive 
records, or to include additional search terms to narrow the scope of your request. Please again 
refer to the City’s letter of September 13th, 2019 for details of how you may limit the scope. 
 
Please feel free to contact Assistant City Attorney Grace Wong or me with any additional 
questions regarding this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Dooley 
Records Manager 
 
 
 
 
CC: Grace Wong, Assistant City Attorney 

COURAGE  •   COMPASSION  •  INTEGRITY 

mailto:79795-78342303@requests.muckrock.com

